[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
image1.JPG
From: "2018 AAACE Conference Program Committee" <proposals@aaace.org>
Date: Jun 6 2018
Subject: 2018 AAACE Conference

Dear Asmaa,

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the 67th Annual AAACE Conference in
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina from October 2 to 5, 2018 has been accepted. We appreciate
your desire to add your voice to the chorus of adult educators through this opportunity. Your
session will be one of over 300 concurrent or shared concurrent sessions, roundtables,
poster, and Pecha Kucha sessions from presenters from a wide variety of adult and
continuing education areas.

‘You must confirm that you are still able to present at the conference by Monday, June 10. To
do so, please complete the form at: https://tinyurl.com/y8b94pec. You will be asked to submit
your Proposal ID, which is listed with your presentation's title at the bottom of this message.

Once we have received your acceptance, we will begin scheduling your session. If you have
questions about your acceptance, please contact proposals@aaace.org.

For information about the conference, please visit https://www.aaace.org/page/2018ConfReg.
For questions about the conference, please contact office@aaace.org.

Important Reminders: Presenters must be registered by the Early Bird deadline of August 1,
2018 to be included in the program. Presenters will receive their scheduled date and time of
their session(s) prior to the Early Bird deadline.

Thank you again and we look forward to seeing you Myrtle Beach!

2018 AAACE Conference Program Committee

Proposal ID: 856-43049

Characteristics Impacting the Diffusion of Active Engaged Student Learning (EASL) among
‘Alabama Instructors




